
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

February 27, 2024

Department of Neighborhoods 
Houston City Hall 
901 Bagby St. Houston, TX 77002 

Dear Interim Director Sims,

Please accept this as my letter of support for the two painted traffic control boxes in Westbury. The West-
bury Super Neighborhood has proposed a mini mural on the approach to the new city of Houston Doctor 
Shannon Walker library at the intersection of Burdine and Chimney Rock. This project will add public art 
to the area, draw attention to the library, and honor Westbury High School graduate and astronaut Doctor 
Shannon Walker who recently commanded the International Space Station. The second art project is to re-
paint the original mini mural traffic signal box at the corner of Willowbend and West Bellfort as it has faded.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


